

Vol. 69, Issue 38

Thursday, September 18, 2025

2025 Wisconsin Quality Residency Program Kickoff

The 2025-26 cohort of the Wisconsin Quality Residency program kicked off September 10. The in-person learning module topic, "Leading as a Quality Healthcare Professional," featured presentations by Wisconsin hospital quality leaders, Lori Haack, Director of Quality and Patient Safety, UW Health, Joy Keller, Vice President Quality & Safety, Tamarack Health and Dawn Moeller, Quality Manager-North Region-Minocqua and Park Falls, Marshfield Clinic Health System. This 10-month program is a combination of in-person and virtual sessions which cover many quality-related topics, including regulatory requirements, risk management, data reporting and quality improvement methods.

Sponsored by the Wisconsin Office of Rural Health (WORH), the program is a collaboration between the Wisconsin Hospital Association (WHA) and the Rural Wisconsin Health Cooperative (RWHC).

See Wisconsin Quality Residency Program for more information or email Jenny Pritchett.



2025 Wisconsin Quality Residency Program Attendees

IN THIS ISSUE

- WHA Urges CMS to Abandon Concerning Site-Neutral and 340B Provisions in Proposed Outpatient Rule
- House Republicans Unveil Clean CR with Health Care Extenders Package
- 2025 Wisconsin Quality Residency Program Kickoff
- WHA Seeks Community Benefit Stories for 2025 Report Due Oct. 3
- Expanding the Reach of WHA's So Many Options Career Campaign
- Register Today for the October 30 careLearning Webinar
- September Fast Facts: Ovarian Cancer Awareness Month

EDUCATION EVENTS

Sep. 22, 2025

Infection Prevention and Antibiotic Stewardship

Sep. 23, 2025

Inpatient Dialysis in Rural Health

Nov. 6, 2025 Hospital Board Education